Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 12:21 PM

To: Candie Leader; Gail Weyand

Subject: LPF-19-00008 Suncadia Phase 3 Divisions 15 & 16 Mylar Review
Attachments: LPF-19-00008 Suncadia Ph 3 Divi 15 & 16 Comment Responses 10.11.19.pdf

Good Morning,

Attached are the applicant responses addressing Public Works Original review comments. | will bring the mylars over in a
few minutes. Please provide comments or sign mylars by 5pm on October 21*.

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us




